Calistoga Citizens for Ethical Government

2/08/2012

Richard Spitler, Calistoga City Manager And interim City Clerk. Dear Richard

The Calistoga Citizens for Ethical Government on this day hereby request that in your managerial positions that you notice the public hearing on the "Solage Reimbursement" properly with the planning commission for there prevue before continuing any more City Council considerations.

The development agreement does not spell out the finite language of this current remedy you are seeking to benefit Solage with a haphazard process that effects both residents and business's of this town.

In short this methodology is not lawful on the punitive concept being generated by the public Works Director, Dan Takasugi, as a moving puzzle that has not been done as a "major amendment" to the Development agreement by accepted practice of proper procedure.

The mutual amendment ratification must start with the Planning Commission who is charged with CEQA Compliance and notification to the Governors Office of Planning and Research of your current benefit district.

Thank you for this consideration Sincerely, Kurt Larrecou

CITY OF CALISTOGA City Clerk

EER - 8 2012

RECENTED

LEB - 8 3015

CITY OF CALISTOGA City Clerk